
Senate Meeting – March 11, 2015 

Graduate Studies Report  

 

On behalf of the Grad Studies Committee, I’d like to put forth items from the following 

departments or offices: 

 

Department of Music 

 Change in degree requirements: Master’s in Applied Teaching and Music 

Teaching  

 Miscellaneous new courses 

 Miscellaneous changes to existing courses 

 

Department of Earth, Environmental and Geospatial Sciences 

 New courses: GEO 580 and GEO 581  

 

Does anyone have any questions and/or comments? 

 

All those in favor of approving these proposals, please say I. Anyone opposed. Any 

abstentions? 

 

Our next meeting will be on April 1, 2015 at 11 a.m. in Carman B33A. 

 

 

 


